Kind Hearts Foundation
Main Street
San Jose
16th February, 2009.
Mr. George Brown
General Manager
ABC Corporation
San Jose
Dear Mr. Brown,
We are organizing a “Help the Underprivileged Child” campaign to reach out to the needy children and help them lead better lives.
We, at the Foundation have been involved with the cause of the underprivileged child for the past 5 years.  In this short span, we have been able to make a positive difference in the lives of these children.
The money we collect during this campaign will be utilized for their education, food and clothing.
We request you to kindly contribute to the cause in the form of a cheque drawn in favor of the Foundation.  We shall keep you posted on how the money you have sent is being utilized along with some pictures.
Thank you for sparing your valuable time.
Sincerely,
Jane Audrain

